## SIMULARE - 2013 SUBIECTE CONCURS ADMITERE TEST GRILĂ LA LIMBA ENGLEZĂ VARIANTA 1

#### Partea I: CITIT

**A.** Many homes have a kitchen room or outside kitchen area devoted to preparation of meals and food, and may have a dining room, dining hall, or another designated area for eating. Some trains have a dining car. Most societies also have restaurants and/or food vendors, so that people may eat when away from home, when lacking time to prepare food, or as a social occasion. At picnics and food festivals, eating is in fact the primary purpose of a social gathering.

People usually have two or three meals a day regularly. Snacks of smaller amounts may be consumed between meals. Having three well-balanced meals will then account to some 1800–2000 kcal; which is the average requirement for a regular person. Leading nutritionists believe that instead of indulging oneself in three large meals each day, it is much healthier and easier on the metabolism to eat five smaller meals each day (e.g. better digestion, easier on the lower intestine to deposit wastes; whereas larger meals are tougher on the digestive tract).

- 1. The main idea of the text is about:
  - a. eating practices among humans
  - b. the best restaurants in the world
  - c. Chinese cuisine
  - d. traditional food
- 2. A dining room is a:
  - a. meal
  - b. snack
  - c. designated area for eating
  - d. nutritionist
- 3. Where can you eat food in a train?
  - a. sleeping car
  - b. locomotive
  - c. toilet
  - d. dining car
- 4. According to the text, how many meals do people usually eat every day?
  - a. six
  - b. two or three
  - c. ten
  - d. twenty
- 5. Eating five smaller meals each day is:
  - a. tougher on digestive tract
  - b. easier on the metabolism
  - c. a social gathering
  - d. a picnic

**B.** Transformers is a 2007 American science fiction action film based on the Transformers toy line. The film, which combines computer animation with live-action, is directed by Michael Bay, with Steven Spielberg serving as executive producer. It stars Shia LaBeouf as Sam Witwicky, a teenager involved in a war between the heroic Autobots and the evil Decepticons, two factions of alien robots who can disguise themselves by transforming into everyday machinery. The Decepticons desire control of the AllSpark, the object that created their robotic race, with the intention of using it to build an army by giving life to the machines of Earth.

The United States Armed Forces and General Motors (GM) loaned vehicles and aircraft during filming, which saved money for the production and added realism to the battle scenes.

### 6. The text is about:

- a. the American history
- b. a novel
- c. a vampire movie
- d. a science fiction action film
- 7. Who is the director of Transformers movie?
  - a. Michael Bay
  - b. Steven Spielberg
  - c. Sam Witwicky
  - d. Shia LaBeouf

### 8. The evil side is represented in the movie by:

- a. General Motors
- b. U.S. Army
- c. Decepticons
- d. Earth

9. According to the text, in the movie, Autobots and Decepticons are:

- a. teenagers
- b. alien robots
- c. famous restaurants
- d. actresses

### 10. In the movie, live action is combined with:

- a. sword fighting
- b. opera
- c. computer animation
- d. nothing

**C.** Ion Luca Caragiale (February 13, 1852 – July 9, 1912) was a Wallachian-born Romanian playwright, short story writer, poet, theater manager, political commentator and journalist. Leaving behind an important cultural legacy, he is considered one of the greatest playwrights in Romanian language and literature, as well as one of its most important writers and a leading representative of local humor. Alongside Mihai Eminescu, Ioan Slavici and Ion Creangă, he is seen as one of the main representatives of *Junimea*, an influential literary society with which he nonetheless parted during the second half of his life. His work, for four decades, covers the ground between Neoclassicism, Realism, and Naturalism, building on an original synthesis of foreign and local influences.

Although few in number, Caragiale's plays constitute the most accomplished expression of Romanian theater, as well as being important venues for criticism of late 19th-century Romanian society. They include the comedies *O noapte furtunoasă*, *Conu Leonida față cu reacțiunea*, *O scrisoare pierdută*, and the tragedy *Năpasta*.

11. The main idea of the text is about:

- a. a literary society
- b. a tragedy
- c. a Romanian playwright
- d. Mihai Eminescu
- 12. When was I. L. Caragiale born?
  - e. 1852
  - f. 1912
  - g. wallachian
  - h. realism

## 13. What was Junimea?

- i. a comedy
- j. a literary society
- k. a poem
- l. a theater manager
- 14. How long did Caragiale's work last?
  - m. 20 years
  - n. 10 years
  - o. 5 years
  - p. 40 years
- 15. Which of the following is a tragedy?
  - q. Năpasta
  - r. O noapte furtunoasă
  - s. O scrisoare pierdută
  - t. Conu Leonida față cu reacțiunea

## Partea a II-a: Elemente de GRAMATICĂ ȘI VOCABULAR

- 16. Mr. Smith \_\_\_\_\_\_ the bus to town tomorrow.
  - a. will take
  - b. take
  - c. to take
  - d. took

## 17. My brother John \_\_\_\_\_ his bike every day.

- a. ride
- b. riding
- c. to ride
- d. rides

## 18. He didn`t \_\_\_\_\_ what to say.

- a. knew
- b. to know
- c. know
- d. knows

- 19. It is \_\_\_\_\_\_ to study more.
  - a. more better
  - b. more good
  - c. gooder
  - d. better

20. He can \_\_\_\_\_ better than his brother.

- a. drives
- b. to drive
- c. driving
- d. drive

21. Joan \_\_\_\_\_ too much last night.

- a. ate
- b. eat
- c. eaten
- d. eats

22. Tom has not drunk any water for seven hours. He is \_\_\_\_\_.

- a. thirsty
- b. hungry
- c. tired
- d. happy

## 23. The fifth month of the year is \_\_\_\_\_?

- a. May
- b. July
- c. April
- d. January

24. Mary said the test was hard. What did she say about the test?

- a. It was easy.
- b. It was difficult.
- c. It was long.
- d. It was too easy.
- 25. Which of the following is a planet?
  - a. helicopter
  - b. picture
  - c. Earth
  - d. computer

26. Children are able to learn this poem very quickly.

- a. They can learn the poem fast.
- b. They don't like the poem.
- c. They won`t learn the poem.
- d. They must learn the poem now.
- 27. "My name is John Forrest".
  - "Nice to \_\_\_\_\_ you, Mr. Forrest".
  - a. meet
  - b. talk
  - c. watch
  - d. eat

28. The exam started at a quarter past nine. What time did the exam start?

- a. 8.45
- b. 9.15
- c. 9.30
- d. 9.00

### 29. Bananas are tasty \_\_\_\_\_.

- a. vegetables
- b. flowers
- c. computers
- d. fruits

## 30. Which of the following is a vegetable?

- a. apple
- b. tomato
- c. milk
- d. pig
- 31. A century is equal with \_\_\_\_\_.
  - a. one hundred years
  - b. fifty years
  - c. one thousand years
  - d. ten years
- 32. Europe is a large \_\_\_\_\_.
  - a. state
  - b. town
  - c. continent
  - d. district

## 33. They \_\_\_\_\_\_ shopping last weekend.

- a. go
- b. went
- c. to go
- d. gone

## 34. How many phone \_\_\_\_\_ did you make?

- a. calling
- b. called
- c. call
- d. calls

## 35. John always \_\_\_\_\_ breakfast in the morning.

- a. have
- b. has
- c. to have
- d. having

## Partea a III-a: SCRIS

- 36. After ending a formal letter you must:
  - a. check if the text has no grammar mistakes
  - b. check if the text has no spelling mistakes
  - c. check if the text has no grammar or spelling mistakes
  - d. do nothing
- 37. In order to apply for a job you have to:

- a. use a formal language
- b. use an informal language
- c. use a flower
- d. use a mirror
- 38. Choose the correct order:
  - a. Me to learn to drive how long will it take?
  - b. How long will it take me to learn to drive?
  - c. How long will it take drive to learn to me?
  - d. Drive to learn to me how long will take it?
- 39. How do you start an informal letter?
  - a. Dear Madam,
  - b. Dear Sir,
  - c. Dear Robert,
  - d. Dear Sirs,
- 40. How do you end a formal letter?
  - a. Good bye,
  - b. Sincerely yours,
  - c. Dear Sir,
  - d. Dear Mary-Anne,
- 41. Which is the correct order?
  - a. Going to the dentist hate I.
  - b. Hate going the I to dentist.
  - c. I going hate to the dentist.
  - d. I hate going to the dentist.
- 42.In order to write a complaint you have to:
  - a. use an informal language
  - b. use a map
  - c. use a formal language
  - d. use a spoon
- 43. A formal letter is composed of:
  - a. a body and an ending
  - b. only a body
  - c. an introduction, a body and an ending
  - d. only an introduction
- 44. Choose the correct order:
  - a. The football match my team win will.
  - b. My team will win the football match.
  - c. My the team football match win will.
  - d. The my match football will team win.
- 45. Choose the most appropriate line to start a formal letter:
  - a. Dear Sally/Steven,
  - b. Hi my friend,
  - c. Best regards,
  - d. Dear Sir/ Madam,

# GRILA DE CORECTARE VARIANTA 1

1	а	11	с	21	a	31	а	41	d
2	с	12	а	22	а	32	с	42	c
3	d	13	b	23	а	33	b	43	c
4	b	14	d	24	b	34	d	44	b
5	b	15	а	25	с	35	b	45	d
6	d	16	а	26	а	36	с		
7	а	17	d	27	а	37	а		
8	с	18	с	28	b	38	b		
9	b	19	d	29	d	39	с		
10	с	20	d	30	b	40	b		

Punctaj acordat: câte 0,2 puncte pentru fiecare răspuns corect (0,2 puncte x 45 întrebări = 9 puncte).Nota se calculează adăugând un punct din oficiu la punctajul obținut.

## VARIANTA NR.2

### **PARTEA I: CITIT**

Avatar is a 2009 American <u>epic science fiction film</u> written and directed by <u>James Cameron</u>, and starring <u>Sam Worthington</u>, <u>Zoe Saldana</u>, <u>Stephen Lang</u>, <u>Michelle Rodriguez</u>, <u>Joel David Moore</u>, <u>Giovanni Ribisi</u> and <u>Sigourney Weaver</u>. The film is set in the mid-22nd century, when humans are mining a precious mineral called <u>unobtanium</u> on <u>Pandora</u>, a lush <u>habitable moon</u> of a <u>gas giant</u> in the <u>Alpha Centauri</u> star system.

Development of Avatar began in 1994, when Cameron wrote an 80-page treatment for the film. Filming was supposed to take place after the completion of Cameron's 1997 film <u>Titanic</u>, for a planned release in 1999, but according to Cameron, the necessary technology was not yet available to achieve his vision of the film. Work on <u>the language</u> of the film's <u>extraterrestrial beings</u> began in summer 2005, and Cameron began developing the screenplay and <u>fictional universe</u> in early 2006. Avatar was officially budgeted at \$237 million. Other estimates put the cost between \$280 million and \$310 million for production and at \$150 million for promotion. Avatar premiered in London on December 10, 2009, and was internationally released on December 16 and in the United States and Canada on December 10, 2009, to positive critical reviews and commercial success. The film broke several box office records during its release and became the <u>highest-grossing film</u> of all time <u>in North America</u> and worldwide, surpassing Titanic, which had held the records for the previous twelve years. It also became the first film to gross more than \$2 billion.

- 1. Who is the director of Avatar?
- a. <u>Sam Worthington</u>
- b. Alpha Centauri
- c. James Cameron
- d. Sigourney Weaver
- 2. When was Avatar first developed?
- a. 1994
- b. 1997
- c. 2005
- d. 2009
- 3. How was Avatar officially budgeted?
- a. 150 million
- b. 237 million
- c. 280 million
- d. 310 million
- 4. When was Avatar internationally released ?
- a. December 16, 2009
- b. December 10, 2009
- c. December 18, 2009
- d. December 25, 2009
- 5. What famous movie did Avatar surpass?
- a. Gladiator
- b. Titanic
- c. The Bodyguard
- d. The Godfather

Michael Joseph Jackson (b, 1958 - d,2009) was an American recording artist, entertainer, and businessman. Often referred to as the <u>King of Pop</u>, or by his initials MJ, Jackson is recognized as the most successful entertainer of all time by <u>Guinness World Records</u>. The seventh child of the <u>Jackson family</u>, he debuted on the professional music scene along with his brothers as a member of <u>The Jackson 5</u> in 1964, and began his solo career in 1971.

In the early 1980s, Jackson became a dominant figure in <u>popular music</u>. The music videos for his songs, including those of "<u>Beat It</u>", "<u>Billie Jean</u>", and "<u>Thriller</u>", were credited with breaking down racial barriers and transforming the medium into an art form and promotional tool.

Jackson's 1982 album <u>Thriller</u> is the <u>best-selling album of all time</u>. His other records, including <u>Off the Wall</u> (1979), <u>Bad</u> (1987), <u>Dangerous</u> (1991), and <u>HIStory</u> (1995), also rank among the world's best-selling. Jackson is one of the few artists to have been inducted into the <u>Rock and Roll Hall of Fame</u> twice. He was also inducted into the Dance Hall of Fame as the first and only dancer from pop and rock music. Some of his other <u>achievements</u> include multiple Guinness World Records; 13 <u>Grammy Awards</u> as well as the <u>Grammy Legend Award</u> and the <u>Grammy Lifetime Achievement Award</u>; 26 <u>American Music Awards</u>, more than any other artist, including the "Artist of the Century" and "Artist of the 1980s"; 13 <u>number-one singles in the United States</u> in his solo career, more than any other male artist in the <u>Hot 100</u> era.

- 6. When was Michael Joseph Jackson born?
- a. 1964
- b. 1971
- c. 1958
- d. 2009
- 7. He debuted as a member of .....
- a. King of Pop
- b. The Jackson 5
- c. <u>Billie Jean</u>
- d. <u>Thriller</u>
- 8. When did he begin his solo career ?
- a. 1964
- b. 1980
- c. 1958
- d. 1971
- 9. Which is his <u>best-selling album of all time</u>?
- a. <u>Bad</u>
- b. Dangerous
- c. <u>Thriller</u>
- d. Off the Wall
- 10. How many American Music Awards did he win?
- a. 26
- b. 13
- c. 21
- d. 100
- 11. What was Michael Jackson often referred to?
- a. <u>Billie Jean</u>
- b. Bad
- c. Dangerous
- d. King of Pop

The Summer Olympic Games or the Games of the Olympiad are an international <u>multi-sport event</u>, occurring every four years, organized by the <u>International Olympic Committee</u>. Medals are awarded in each event, with <u>gold medals</u> for first place, <u>silver</u> for second and <u>bronze</u> for third, a tradition that started in 1904. The <u>Winter Olympics</u> were also created due to the success of the Summer Olympics.

The Olympics have increased from a 42-event competition with fewer than 250 male athletes to a 300-event sporting celebration with over 10,000 competitors from 205 nations. Organizers for the <u>2008</u> <u>Summer Olympics</u> in Beijing expected approximately 10,500 athletes to take part in the 302 events on the program for the games.

The United States has hosted four Summer Olympic Games, more than any other nation. The United Kingdom is hosting its third Summer Olympic Games in its capital, London, making London the first city to host the Summer Olympic Games three times. Australia, France, Germany and Greece have all hosted the Summer Olympic Games twice. Other countries that have hosted the Summer Olympics are Belgium, China, Canada, Finland, Italy, Japan, Mexico, Netherlands, South Korea, Spain, the <u>Soviet Union</u> and Sweden. In the <u>2016</u>, Rio de Janeiro will host the first Summer Games in <u>South America</u>.

- 12. What medal does the second place win?
- a. Gold
- b. Silver
- c. Copper
- d. Bronze

13. How often do the Games of the Olympiad occur?

- a. yearly
- b. every ten years
- c. every five years
- d. every four years

#### 14. How many athletes did the 2008 Summer Olympics organizers expect?

- a. 250
- b. 10,500
- c. 300
- d. 5000

#### 15. Who will host the Summer Games in South America?

- a. Rio de Janeiro
- b. Buenos Aires
- c. Beijing
- d. London

### PARTEA A II-A: GRAMATICĂ ȘI VOCABULAR

- 16. I ..... from school in 1991.
- a. graduate
- b. have graduated
- c. graduated
- d. can graduate

#### 17. I saw a lot of ..... on the floor.

- a. mouse
- b. mouses
- c. mices
- d. mice

18. She reads very much. She is ..... in English.

- a. interesting
- b. interest
- c. interested
- d. entrusted

### 19. If I ..... you, I would play the piano.

- a. am
- b. were
- c. was
- d. is

20. When I was in the military school I had to wear ..... uniform.

- a. the
- b. a
- c. an
- d. some

## 21. Mark ..... tennis now.

- a. play
- b. is playing
- c. played
- d. plays
- 22. I lost my wallet while I ..... to Paris.
- a. travelled
- b. am travelling
- c. was travelling
- d. traveling

23. They have lots of animals species on the farm, including ......

- a. oxs
- b. oxes
- c. oxen
- d. oxises

### 24. Things were going from bad to .....

- a. bad
- b. badder
- c. more bad
- d. worse
- 25. If I had money, I ..... a car.
- a. will buy
- b. would have bought
- c. would buy
- d. had bought

26. Tom is a lazy boy. He never ..... his bed in the morning.

- a. do
- b. makes
- c. does
- d. make
- 27. I need to ..... some money from you.
- a. pay
- b. lend
- c. borrow
- d. receive

28. NCO ..... for non-commissioned officer.

- a. means
- b. makes
- c. represents
- d. stands

29. She bought half a dozen peaches. She bought ......

- a. twelve
- b. six
- c. twenty-four
- d. ten

30. His wife is dead and now he is a ......

- a. bachelor
- b. widow
- c. widower
- d. man
- 31. Mary ..... her sister.
- a. remembers me
- b. remembers me of
- c. reminds me
- d. reminds me of

32. If today is Thursday, then what's the day after tomorrow?

- a. Tuesday
- b. Friday
- c. Saturday
- d. Wednesday

33. Can this camera ..... good photos?

- a. make
- b. do
- c. take
- d. achieve

- 34. The ink left a ..... on the white table-cloth.
- a. colour
- b. fault
- c. stain
- d. colourful

35. My family and I went swimming in a ..... next to a campsite.

- a. beach
- b. ridge
- c. forest
- d. lake

## PARTEA A III-A: SCRIS

- 36. Choose the correct conclusion to a formal letter:
- a. I`m looking forward to hear from you soon
- b. Looking forward to hearing from you soon
- c. Looking forward to see you soon
- d. I'm seeing you soon
- 37. Which is the correct salutation of a formal letter when you do not know the name of the person you are writing to?
- a. Best wishes,
- b. Dear friend,
- c. Dear Sir/Madam,
- d. Dear Jane,
- 38. Choose the most appropriate line to formulate an informal request:
- a. Will you show me the way to the supermarket?
- b. Would you be so kind as to guide me to the supermarket?
- c. How can I get to the supermarket?
- d. Excuse me, could you tell me how to get to the supermarket?
- 39. Which is the correct order?
- a. More details about this job I would like to know.
- b. I would like to know more details about this job.
- c. I would like know more details to about this job.
- d. This job I would like to know more details.
- 40. Choose the most appropriate line to cancel reservation formally:
- a. Cancel, please, my reservation!
- b. Please, cancel my reservation!
- c. I would like to cancel my reservation!
- d. I want to cancel my reservation!

- 41. Choose an ending for an informal letter:
- a. Yours faithfully,
- b. Yours sincerely,
- c. Love, John
- d. Respectfully yours,
- 42. Which sentence can you find in a formal letter:
- a. Love and hugs,
- b. Sorry, I`ve taken so long to write to you,
- c. How are you?
- d. I am writing to apply for the job of ......
- 43. Choose the correct sentence:
- a. I can`t come to the party.
- b. I can`nt come to the party.
- c. I canot come to the party.
- d. I cant come to the party.
- 44. Which is the right beginning for a formal letter:
- a. Nice to hear from you .....
- b. What a surprise to receive a letter from you .....
- c. We would like to inform you that .....
- d. Best wishes,
- 45. Choose the most appropriate line to make a formal invitation:
- a. Let's go for a walk!
- b. Can you go for a walk with me?
- c. Would you like to go for a walk?
- d. Do you feel like going for a walk?

# GRILĂ DE CORECTARE VARIANTA 2

1.	с
2. 3. 4.	а
3.	b
4.	a
5.	b
6.	с
7.	b
8.	d
9.	с
10.	a
11.	d
12.	b
13.	d
14.	b
15.	a
16.	c
17.	d
18.	c
10.	b
20.	b
20.	b
21.	c
22.	
<i>4</i> J.	c

24.	d
25.	с
26.	b
27.	с
28.	d
29.	b
30.	с
31.	d
32.	с
33.	с
34.	с
35.	d
36.	b
37.	с
38.	с
39.	b
40.	с
41.	с
42.	d
43.	a
44.	с
45.	с

## VARIANTA NR.3

### Partea I: CITIT

**A. Napoleonic Wars** were series of wars fought between France and a number of European nations from 1799 to 1815. In 1799 France came under the domination of Napoleon Bonaparte, who later became Napoleon I, emperor of France, in 1804. The Napoleonic Wars were a continuation of the wars of the French Revolution (1789-1799), in which the Habsburgs and other dynastic rulers of Europe combined in an effort to overthrow the revolutionary government of France and restore the rule of the French monarchy. In the War of the First Coalition (1793-1797), France fought against an alliance consisting of Austria, Prussia, Great Britain, Spain, the Netherlands, and the Kingdom of Sardinia.

1. When did the Napoleonic wars take place?

- a) 1815 1820
- b) 1799 1815
- c) 1756 -1821
- d) 1989 1991

2. When did Napoleon I become the emperor of France?

- a) 1799
- b) 1789
- c) 1804
- d) 1793
- 3. What happened in France between the years 1789 1799?
- a) The French monarchy
- b) The industrial revolution
- c) The French revolution
- d) The Hamburg revolution

4. How do we call the series of wars fought between France and a number of European nations from 1799 to 1815?

- a) The revolution wars.
- b) The Napoleonic wars.
- c) The first coalition wars.
- d) The green peace wars.

5. What was the name of the French leader who became the emperor Napoleon I?

- a) Napoleon Bonaparte
- b) Ivan the Terrible
- c) Edward the Confessor
- d) Ekaterina

**B.** The FALKLAND Islands (or *Islas Malvinas* in Spanish )are located off the coast of Argentina, in the South Atlantic Ocean. The Falklands war refers to a conflict between Great Britain and Argentina between March and June of 1982. The political history of the islands is complex and goes back to rival claims of discovery by Spanish and British governments in the 16th century. In 1690 Great Britain named the islands after the treasurer of the navy the Viscount Falkland (the Spanish name Malvinas comes from a French colony from Saint Malo that settled there.) Possession of the islands has been disputed many times since their discovery. Leading up to the 1982 conflict, the Argentine and UK governments had been engaged in negotiations over the islands' sovereignty but when the talks failed in January of 1982, Argentina whose current leader was general Leopoldo Galtieri, began planning an invasion.

On 2 April, 1982 the British forces of 68 marines and 11 sailors were quickly overwhelmed by a surprise attack from 92 Argentine Special Forces Troops, who landed in 21 small assault craft. About 60 Argentine troops captured the Royal Marine barracks without resistance, and another 30 headed for the governor's house. The Argentine troops suffered several casualties but were themselves ordered not to cause any casualties if possible.

6. The Falkland's war refers to a conflict between :

- a) Argentina and Spain
- b) Great Britain and Spain
- c) Great Britain and Argentina
- d) Spain and Argentina
- 7. Viscount Falkland was the:
- a) leader of the Argentinean forces
- b) leader of the English Navy
- c) treasurer of the English Navy
- d) leader of the Spanish Navy
- 8. When did the Falkland war begin?
- a) 1982
- b) 1960
- c) 1690
- d) 1096
- 9. Who was Leopoldo Galtieri?
- a) a Spanish minister
- b) the leader of the Argentinian troops
- c) the governor of the islands
- d) an English patient

10. How many sailors were in the British troops?

- a) 11
- b) 68
- c) 30
- c) 12

11. What are the months the conflict took place between?

- a) January and May 1982
- b) March and June 1982
- c) March and June 1690
- d) February and July 2005
- 12. Who claimed the discovery of the island?
- a) Argentina and Great Britain
- b) the Spanish and British governments
- c) the French government
- d) the Russian government
- 13. Who attacked the British forces?
- a) 92 argentine Special Forces troops
- b) 68 marines and 11 sailors
- c) 60 Argentine troops
- d) the first battalion

### 14. Who captured the Royal Marine barracks?

a) the Spanish government

- b) 30 Argentine troops
- c) 60 Argentine troops
- d) the US troops

15. The Spanish name Malvinas comes from:

- a) the Spanish government
- b) general Leopoldo Galtieri
- c) the French colony from Saint Malo
- d) the Carpathians

## Partea a II-a: elemente de GRAMATICĂ ȘI VOCABULAR

<ul><li>16. They hope that they the exam next week.</li><li>a) passing</li><li>b) will pass</li><li>c) passed</li><li>d) was passing</li></ul>
<ul> <li>17. You your homework yesterday.</li> <li>a) do</li> <li>b) didn't do</li> <li>c) will do</li> <li>d) don't do.</li> </ul>
<ul> <li>18. If I had more time, Ihim an e-mail.</li> <li>a. have written</li> <li>b. would write</li> <li>c. wrote</li> <li>d. will have written</li> <li>19. The Smiths think of to the zoo.</li> <li>a) to go</li> <li>b) gone</li> <li>c) going</li> <li>d) go</li> </ul>
<ul> <li>20. The girl hadto a meeting last week.</li> <li>a) to gone</li> <li>b) went</li> <li>c) to go</li> <li>d) going</li> </ul>
21. Mr.White's computer repaired yestarday. a) was

22. Mary will call the police if she \_\_\_\_\_an accident. a) sees b) see c) have d) was 23. \_\_\_\_\_ you mind opening the door, please? a) May b) Could c) If d) Would 24. You \_\_\_\_\_\_ learn these lessons before you take the test. a) was b) will be c) ought to d) would 25. My sister \_\_\_\_\_ to the seaside next week. a) go b) went c) will go d) don't go 26. Jake will \_\_\_\_\_\_the water. a) write b) wash c) drink d) eat 27. Sue doesn't like to go to the theatre. a) Sue dislikes the theatre. b) Sue prefers going to the theatre by herself. c) Sue wants company when she goes to the theatre. d) Sue doesn't know the way to the theatre. 28. Mr. Smith bought a dozen eggs. How many eggs did he buy? a) ten b) seven c) six d) twelve 29. This singer was well known. He was \_\_\_\_\_. a) sad b) fat c) poor d) famous 30. The police are straight ahead. The police are \_\_\_\_\_. a) to your right b) behind you c) very close d) in front of you

31. The cadets are given the books.

a) The cadets may use the books given.

b) Cadets must not use the books.

c) Cadets write the books.

d) Cadets bought the books.

32. Stuart intended to write a letter to his mother.

a) pretended

b) planned

c) decided

d) objected

33. The last month of the year is \_\_\_\_\_

a) winter

b) January

c) December

d) holiday

34. Tennis is a \_\_\_\_\_invented a century ago

a) dance

b) sport

c) movie

d) play

35. Blue is a very beautiful\_\_\_\_\_

a) cake

b) sport

c) colour

d) game

### Partea a III-a: SCRIS

36. Which sentence is correct?

- a) My cat is as old as yours.
- b) My as cat is yours old as.

c) My cat old is as yours as.

d) My cat old as is yours as.

37. Choose the correct sentence:

a) Does in the family anyone know how to cook?

b) Does anyone know in the family how to cook?

c) Does anyone know how in the family to cook?

d) Does anyone in the family know how to cook?

38. The correct sentence to start a formal letter is;

a) Hi, it's me, John Smith

b) Hello friends, I'm John Smith

c) Hello, I'm John Smith

d) Let me introduce myself: my name is John Smith

39. An informal letter has:

- a) a body and an ending
- b) only a body

c) an introduction and two endings

d) an introduction, a body and an ending

40. To apply for a job you have to:

- a) write an informal letter
- b) write a formal letter
- c) write a love note
- d) do nothing
- 41. Which is the correct order
- a) My name is Peter.
- b) Peter name is my.
- c) My Peter name is.
- d) Is my Peter name.
- 42. The ending of a formal letter is :
- a) Respectfully yours,
- b) Good bye,
- c) Dear Madam,
- d) Dear Peter,

## 43. The most appropriate line to start an informal letter is:

- a) Dear Sir/Madam,
- b) Best wishes,
- c) Dear John/ Sue,
- d) Sincerely yours,
- 44. Which is the correct order:
- a) I watch TV every day.
- b) TV watch every day I
- c) Every day watch I TV
- d) TV every day I watch

45. Choose the correct order.

- a) The students are in the classroom.
- b) Classroom students are the in the.
- c) The classroom are students the in.
- d) In the classroom the are students.

# GRILA DE CORECTARE VARIANTA 3

1	b	11	b	21	a	31	a	41	a
2	с	12	b	22	а	32	b	42	а
3	с	13	а	23	d	33	с	43	с
4	b	14	с	24	с	34	b	44	а
5	а	15	с	25	с	35	с	45	а
6	с	16	b	26	С	36	а		
7	с	17	b	27	а	37	d		
8	а	18	b	28	d	38	d		
9	b	19	с	29	d	39	d		
10	а	20	с	30	d	40	b		

**Punctaj acordat**: câte 0,2 puncte pentru fiecare răspuns corect (0,2 p x 45 întrebări = **9 puncte**).

Nota se calculează adăugând un punct din oficiu la punctajul obținut.